
 

BUS DIVERSIONS – TEMPORARY SHUTTLE TAXI SERVICE 
 

Diversion route on 5th May 2024 

• Lothian Buses service 1 (via Broomhouse Drive / Meadow Place Road) 

The bus stops on Saughton Road North, Corstorphine High Street and Ladywell Road are 

not in use during this period.   
 

A free, temporary shuttle taxi arrangement is available if you live near the normal bus routes 

and are unable to walk to the nearest temporary bus stop. We will run this service while the 

buses are diverted. 
 

HOW TO BOOK 

Immediate or on the day bookings  

If you need taxi transport to and for the temporary bus stops between 5th May please call 

Central Taxis on 0131 229 2468.   
 

You will be asked for the following details:   

• Account number: CEC171  

• Pin number, which is: TDD12 

• Your name, and/or the name of the person travelling  

• The journey details 
 

Advanced bookings or booking multiple journeys 

Please email taxi.booking@edinburgh.gov.uk with the above details. 
 

Refuse collections 
During the works resident and businesses bin collections are unaffected and will continue as 
normal. 
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